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From: Ann Marie Croy [mailto:annmarie@familylawcasa.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 2:42 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment on Proposed amendments to CR 39
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

 

From: Ann Marie Croy 
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 5:44 PM
To: supreme@courts.wa.gov
Subject: Comment on the benefit of virtual trials
 
I would like to comment in support of continuing virtual trials. I am in trial approximately 15 times a
year on the most high conflict family law cases involving low-income families who are at increased
risk of social inequities. I represent volunteer Guardians ad Litem appointed by the court to
represent the child’s best interest. Virtual trials have decreased the litigation and the conflict in most
of these cases and provided broader access to justice to families who have challenges in accessing
the justice system. It would be beneficial to continue virtual trials in family law for the purposes of
equity and decreased litigation time and expenses. Virtual trials also benefit volunteers who are
appointed to these cases by increasing the amount of volunteers willing to advocate for the child’s
best interest.
 

Ann-Marie Croy (she/her)
Family Law CASA
Program Attorney
annmarie@familylawcasa.org
206-219-0850
16300 Christensen Road, Suite 306
Tukwila, WA 98188
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